Office Report

&

Financial Report
February 11th, 2025
Good evening!

For the period from Dec 21st 2024  thru Jan 20th, 2025 Central Office had an income of $14,000.22 and expenses of $6,189.93 for a GAIN of $7,810.29!.
Tulare County Central Office is totally self-supported through your contributions!

Group contributions:  12 groups donated to Central Office for a total of $2,674.85. Thank you to the Attitude Adjustment Group, CSO group, District 47, Every day is Christmas group, Half n Half group, Monday Men’s Valley Group Book study, Practicing the Principles group, Quiet Trails group, Three Rivers group, Tuesday Night Men’s Group in Porterville, Valley Speaker Series group and the Wednesday Acceptance group! Your group doesn’t have to wait till you have a bunch of money to donate. We would love to receive a contribution from every group every month to help us share our message of recovery!
Grateful Giver Club contributions:  6 anonymous grateful alcoholics donated through our Grateful Givers Club totaling $302.72! Thank you to our grateful givers! We would love to receive more monthly contribution to the Grateful Giver’s Club from our members!  It doesn’t have to be a lot! Please consider contributing monthly to our Grateful Giver’s Club
You can contribute to the Grateful Givers Club through our donate link on our website at AA-tulareco.org.
Grateful Giver’s Club is a great way to contribute if you want your contribution to be anonymous, simply put Grateful Giver in the memo line!

Individual contributions:  We had 4 individual alcoholics generously donate to our office for the amount of $1,055! Thank you!  Please consider mailing in a monthly contribution! Thank you for helping us share the message of recovery!

You can donate individually through our website at AA-tulareco.org.  I will list your first name and last initial in the newsletter!  Thank you for your individual contributions!

Birthday Club: We had 4 grateful members contribute to Central Office Birthday Club to celebrate their sobriety! This was a great accounting period for the birthday club for sure!  We had 2 members donate $1 per year of sobriety, we had another member donate $10 per year for their sobriety and we another donate $100 per year to celebrate their sobriety!  Our birthday club received $3,735. This accounting period!! Thank you and happy birthday!
You can contribute to the Birthday Club by putting your first name and last initial, your city and the amount of sobriety you have!  We will print this in our newsletter!

As you can see, there are many ways you can contribute to Central Office, this office is here to serve you, and to share to message of recovery to whoever is seeking it!
Claudia covered the office for us on February 7th, 2025, thank you Claudia!

We finally have a member step up to open the office on Mondays for us!! She will start training this month and open up the office on Mondays starting in March!
I would like to thank all of the groups and individuals who contributed to Central Office!
Grateful to be here!
Carol Ann Gable

Office Manager/Treasurer
To the board

Meetings that have never donated before or in a long time donated recently. I believe what you guys are doing has spread throughout our community and I feel the love and support so T H A N K  Y O U for being you! So grateful for this new Board we have, I feel the love from the rooms and I am excited.
